
UNITING CENTRAL WISCONSIN WITH STUDIOS AT WISCONSIN RAPIDS, STEVENS POINT AND MARSHFIELD 

W R_AD I O STATION 
T E L E P H O N E 1 3 4 0 143 W . G R A N D A Y E . - W I S C O N S I N R A P I D S W I S C O N S I N 

Feb. 16, 1943. 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
600 N. University, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Sir: 

This letter will acknowledge your very fine report 
on WFHR heard on Jan. 12, 1943 at 4:15 AM CWT. 

I don't believe we have had any reports from down 
in that part of the country as yet. Most of our 
reports on test programs for some reason or other 
all come from the East Coast. 

Thanks for the report Norman and will be glad to 
hear from you again. 

Sincerely yours 

Garth (Gary) N. Bowker, 
Chef Engineer WFHR, 
.'is. Rapids, Wis. 
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